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Comment

 Objection

Comments This application continues to downplay key issues of traffic and transport - the Loxwood road is not 
designed to accomodate 10,000 additional HGVs per year for the next 33 years without a huge risk to 
safety of car drivers, cyclists, pedestrians, horse riders, school bus stops etc. The application seems to 
under estimate the lorry movememts by 200% or more and does not take into consideration the blind 
spot when exiting the Loxwood junction going west (beside the Fox Inn) - how does a large HGV 
drvier see almost 120deg to the left to see oncoming traffic without blindly moving into the A281?  
The whole basis of this application adds no value to the community, residents, biodiversity or safety of 
the local area and therefore should never be permitted.
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